Editor’s Report
April 2022 BOD meeting

Thank you for your flexibility during the creation of this past summer issue of Missouri School Music magazine. The issue, “Rest and Rejuvenation: Preserving Our Mental Health,” is currently in press and should be delivered to our readers on time.

The next issue, Vol. 77, No. 1 fall 2022, is themed “Creating a Culture of Belonging.” Submissions are due August 1, 2022. Thank you in advance for meeting the deadline with a previously proofread copy, along with the completed submission form found on our website.
District Presidents should submit a report for the fall and spring issues. 

You may have a photograph or original art suitable for the upcoming fall issue. If you have an idea, please email me at editor@mmea.net.

A few changes in article submission have been made by Web Director, Rob Nichols. Please contact Rob if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,
Sally Hook


